
JANUARY 29, 2024 WORTHINGTON SUBDIVISION MEETING MINUTES  
 

The Wortington subdivision committee meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. on 
Monday, January 29, 2024.  Present were Mayor Larry Smock, Council members Chris 
Smock and Kim Sheehy, developers Jesse Goerdt and Charlie Arnold.     
Also present was city clerk, Teri Smock.  
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss plans for the future Worthington subdivision.   
The council and developers reviewed and discussed proposed plat, development 
agreement, development timeline and potential covenants.  This information will be 
presented to council for approval at the Feb 19th council meeting.    
Work session ended at 8:17 p.m.  Minutes by Teri Smock City clerk. 
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